Connie Kudrna

102 Pullman Avenue

Kenmore, NY  14217

July 19, 2006

Jeff Arnold

C/o Teacher Quality Leadership Panel

4380 Main Street

Amherst, NY  14226

Dear Jeff,

I am writing this letter to say “thank you” for the opportunities provided in the Teacher Quality Leadership Panel program.  Through this program, I have created a learning experience that follows the NYS Standards as well as addresses the abilities of my student population.  This learning experience has given me the chance to expand my teaching style as well as provide the students with a variety of activities that are engaging as well as academically challenging.  The process of refinement has created a “golden egg” for my students.  The students are able to apply problem solving skills to solve word problems.  They could apply the strategies that were incorporated within this written plan of action.  

As well as offering my students the ability to succeed, the TLQP program has served to promote this experience in a number of ways.  You allowed the peer review process to be conducted in a professional manner with the guidance of Pat Loncto.  Sine creating this learning experience, I have had the opportunity to share this with colleagues in New York City as well as peers and students from Daemen College.  This has refined the work and has clarified the learning experience so other pre-service and service teachers may find it useful.

You created a community that values the process as well as the product.  Guidance and direction are given in a positive manner and feedback, whether it is school or warm, without fear of failure.  This promotes a sense of community and provides opportunities for staff development.

This program has given me the chance to grow as a professional.  Your program offers the environment that provides support and direction as well as producing a learning experience that one can be proud of.

Please continue to provide the opportunities.  This gives me the opportunity allows my students develop their academic skills in math, science and technology, as well as offering me professional development opportunities in a community that truly does support teachers!

Sincerely,

Connie Kudrna

